
We Are Ready
TO CARE FOR YOU

Visit our website for the latest information: 
www.beebehealthcare.org/patients-visitors/
covid-19-recovery-and-safety

Do not delay emergency or routine care. We have the 
precautions in place to take care of you and keep everyone safe.

In order to ensure the safety of both our patients and team 
members at our care sites, patients will experience some 
differences during their visit. 

These safety features include:

• A requirement that everyone wears a face covering when 
coming to any Beebe care site 

• Plexiglas barriers at registration areas

• Visual markers on the floors and/or other areas to remind 
patients to maintain 6 foot separation

• COVID-19 symptom screening and testing process prior to 
surgery

• Appointments are required for all lab and imaging tests to 
help maintain physical distancing and provide for your safety

• Visitor restrictions are still in effect; however, special 
circumstances do allow for visitation at the hospital

• Waiting room modification and car-based registration and 
waiting in some cases

To schedule appointments:

302-645-3332 Make an appointment with a     
   Primary Care Physician

302-645-3278 Lab or Imaging (must have an order)  

302-645-3933 Physical Rehabilitation (must have   
   an order)

302-645-3200 COVID-19 screening line

We have always provided a safe 
environment to come and receive 
care in person, and Beebe has 
re-emerged from this pandemic 
stronger. The pandemic has forced us 
to take another look at the way we do 
certain things and as a result we have 
innovated in many exciting ways.
Some of those ways include:
• The adoption of telemedicine at all 

Beebe Medical Group practices, 
to allow for another way to see 
your provider. In addition to in-
person visits, video and phone 
visits are now an option.

• A COVID Positive Care Center, 
for patients who require in-person 
care as well as lab and imaging 
appointments related to the virus. 
This keeps a designated area 
for COVID patients to receive 
care they need while keeping the 
community safe to go to their 
appointments.

All patients must have an 
appointment prior to arriving at an 
outpatient location (NOT including 
Walk-In and Emergency Care). 
Everyone must come to their 
appointment with a face covering on, 
for everyone’s safety.


